
Hello,

Just writing as I heard that there was a plan to use some of Firs Farm Wetlands for crematorium space.

I strongly oppose this as the Wetlands is a great local space for getting kids into nature, doing sport and 
exercising dogs. It was a lifeline during lockdown and is a great space to meet friends.

Please reconsider and add my name to the list of people interested to find out more about these plans.

Thanks,


